
From: Michael Metcalfe   
Sent: 13 June 2022 10:57 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Rock Common - Further Information Request 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Good morning Chris. 
 
I am still waiting for the final piece of the jigsaw (the Arun Valley report) which I am chasing! 
 
In the meantime, please accept this email as my client's agreement to an extension to the period for 
determination until 7 September 2022. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

Michael Metcalfe 
LLB (Hons) DipArb FRICS 
 
Chartered Minerals Surveyor 
RICS Registered Valuer 
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